
What are Parent Cafes? 
Parent cafes are open discussions between parents to learn ways to keep 
your families strong. Our cafes focus on five important factors that build 
strong families.   

Our Next Parent Café will be 
The Gift of Family: Relationships and Resilience 

 

The Great Gratitude Café will be on Wednesday, 
December 9 at 5:30pm-7:30pm on ZOOM! 
If this is your first café, please join at 5:15pm to complete your registration 
After your first café, you will receive a welcome care 
package valued at $75 

Scan or Click QR Code to Register!  

Questions? Call Randall Baylor at 202-869-0366  

or email parentcafeteam@childrensnational.org  
 

https://childrensnational.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYpc-iupz4uG9Zr2cRhXKiBCbksoBmSyW7M

